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White and Williams Recognized for Pro Bono Service

Philadelphia, PA
4816

White and Williams was honored at the Philadelphia Business Journal’s inaugural Brotherly Love and Sisterly Affection Awards Dinner
on Thursday, April 7, 2016. The event recognized partnerships between non-profit and for profit organizations that help the city of
Philadelphia. White and Williams was specifically recognized for its significant number of pro bono hours donated throughout 2014,
which ranked highly among local law firms.

Pete Mooney, Co-Chair of the firm’'s Pro Bono Committee, accepted the award on behalf of White and Williams and is pictured with
Philadelphia Business Journal Editor Craig Ely and reporter Jeff Blumenthal. The awards dinner was held at The Ballroom at the Ben in
0Old City, Philadelphia.

Our lawyers are proud to have established a tradition of pro bono service and annually donate thousands of hours of free legal services
to both individuals and non-profit organizations for a variety of causes. Learn more about our pro bono service and the organizations
with which we work here.
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